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PRESS RELEASE-UPDATE 
 
At 9:24 PM on 12/25/17, DPD officers were detailed to an address in the 1600 block of N. 32nd 
reference a gunshot victim.  Officers arrived to find a 39-year-old male Decatur resident who had 
been shot.  The victim was transported to Decatur Memorial Hospital, where he later expired.   
 
Detectives were called in to process the scene for evidence as well as interview witnesses. 
 
 
UPDATE:  On 12/26/17, Decatur Police Detectives obtained an arrest warrant for Floyd D. 
Banks,01/23/81 for First Degree Murder reference this case.  Banks remains at large and should 
be considered armed and dangerous. 
 
Anyone who may have information about this crime or Banks’s whereabouts is encouraged to 
contact the Decatur Police Department at 424-2734 or Crimestoppers at 423-TIPS. 
 
 
 
Sgt. Christopher S. Copeland 
Criminal Investigations Division 
424-2736 
CCopeland@decaturil.gov 
 
 
 
 
       
 

  


